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Use of a Cooperative Contract to Purchase One Brush Chipper (Replacement) for the Transportation
Department (Citywide)

This purchase will provide one 2022 Vermeer BS1500 Brush Chipper for use by the Transportation
Department right of way crews. The purchase replaces an existing brush chipper identified for
replacement by the Fleet Services and Transportation Departments.

The Fleet Services and Transportation Departments and Purchasing recommend authorizing the
purchase using the Sourcewell (State of Minnesota) cooperative contract with Vermeer
Manufacturing Company. dba Vermeer Corporation, at $73,044.35.  This purchase is funded the
Local Streets Fund.
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